
TRAFFIC NIGHTMARE  IN EASTHAMPTON VILLAGE/POOL HOUSE CODE

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2024    ONE TO ONE THIRTY PM 30 MINUTES…

TODAY WLNG’S BONNIE GRICE HOSTED EAST HAMPTON VILLAGE 

MAYOR  JERRY LARSEN AND NORTH HAVEN VILLAGE MAYOR 

CHRIS FIORE……….MAYOR LARSEN SPOKE ABOUT  A PART OF

MONTAUK HIGHWAY IN THE VILLAGE  WHERE THE HISTORIC 

HEDGES INN WAS HIT BY A CAR 8 TIMES OVER THE LAST 10 YEARS..

THE VILLAGE HAS HIRED AN ENGINEERING GROUP TO STUDY WHAT

TO DO.  MAYOR FIORE SPOKE ABOUT CODE CHANGES IN THE VILLAGE 

CONCERNING POOL HOUSES AND FENCES TRYING TO STREAMLINE THE

PROCESS…….


